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Foundation Pays Tribute to Police Philanthropist  

      A Tarrant County philanthropist was 
recently honored by the Arlington Police 
Foundation for the impact he has made on 
the Arlington Police Department and the  
community it serves. 
     Members of the Foundation joined Larry 
Anfin for the 34

th
 Annual National 

Philanthropy Day Awards Luncheon in Fort 
Worth. The event honored distinguished  
philanthropists and outstanding volunteer 
fundraisers from within our communities. 
     Since the incorporation of the Arlington 
Police Foundation in 2004, Larry Anfin and 
the John V. and Jeri McMillan family have 
given their support to APD. Through their 
financial contributions, the Arlington Police 
Department pays tribute to the men and 
women who daily lay their lives on the line 
for their fellow citizens. 
    “Their financial support allows the 
Arlington Police Department to express to 
officers and professional staff how 
important their work is to the safety of 
everyone in the Arlington community,” said 
Police Chief Will Johnson. “On the date of 
the awards ceremony, every officer and 
staff member knows that their contribution 
to a safe and secure Arlington is deeply 
appreciated.” 
     The annual ceremony  attracts hundreds 
of officers, professional staff members, 
community volunteers and city leaders. 

     Mr. Anfin said he is simply carrying forward a 
legacy of giving started by his mother. He  serves 
the Tarrant County community in many other 
ways as executive board member of the Tarrant 
Area Food Bank, Big Brothers Big Sisters and 
chairman of the Fort Worth Police Officers Award 
Foundation. 
     “It is an honor to support the Arlington Police 
Department,” he said. 
      

 
 

    

  

     This holiday season, the APD 
Motorcycle Unit has a lot to be thankful 
for.  At the November meeting of the 
Arlington Police Foundation, Sergeant 
Craig Leondike and Sergeant Kevin 
Hileman thanked Foundation members 
for retrofitting all 18 of their Unit’s 2014 
Harley Davidson Police motorcycles with 
new lights. Officers  say the new light bars 
are improving their safety on roadways. 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
     Donations for these new lights also 
came from the Citizens Police Academy 
Alumni Association and Ray Davis, an area 
businessman and part owner of the Texas 
Rangers Major League Baseball Team.   
     Foundation board members were 
presented an enlarged framed photo of 
the Motors  Unit (pictured above) along 
with a Thank You card signed by all APD 
motors officers. 
    “It is very evident on a traffic stop, that 
people notice us,” Sgt. Leondike said. 
“When we pull into an intersection to 
stop traffic for a caravan of tour buses, 
these lights bring a lot of attention to us.”   
      According to a report from the 
National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration, nearly 50 percent of all 
fatal motorcycle crashes occurring in the 
United States involve a tragic collision 
with another vehicle.     
     The new light bars are located about 
15 inches above the existing red and blue 
LED emergency lights, enhancing safety 
for the officer and the driving public. 
     

 

Coming in the Spring edition of  IN FOCUS  …  
 
The Foundation unveils the APD Wall of Honor to honor 
our fallen officers. We’ll take you inside for a closer look. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

   

IT’S A PARTY Y’ALL 

 
 

The Second Annual  

BACK THE BLUE BASH   
Friday, March 20, 2015 

Grand Hall - Arlington Convention Center 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tickets go on sale in Jan. 2015! 
Sponsored by your Arlington Police Foundation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the Golf Course for a Great Cause  

 

 

        On a cool, sunny  afternoon in 

October 2014, the Arlington Police 

Foundation organized its annual 

“Handcuffs and Mulligans” Golf 

Tournament. Teams from across the 

Dallas/Fort Worth Metroplex joined 

Arlington officers, supporters and 

community volunteers for 18 holes of 

fun at the beautiful Tierra Verde Golf 

Course in southwest Arlington. Nearly 

150 registered golfers enjoyed dinner 

along with prizes and awards, raising 

more than $2,500 for the Arlington 

Police Department.  A special thanks to 

all who supported this exciting 

afternoon of fun for a great cause! 

 

 

 
         Member FOCUS 

Meet Board Chair Rudy Martinez 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
IN FOCUS  is published four times a year by the Arlington Police 
Foundation and the APD Media Unit. For more information, visit  

www.ArlingtonPoliceFoundation org or call 817-459-6424. 

 
Private Support. Public Service. 

Info@ArlingtonPoliceFoundation.org 

Current Occupation: 

Vice-President  of Fiesta 
Enterprises, a special 
events company. 

Foundation Board 
Member since 

2011 

Favorite Movie:   Gladiator 
 

Favorite Vacation Spot:  San Francisco and the 

Napa Valley area 

Why I chose the Police Foundation: 
I am a 37- year resident of Arlington and I have a 
vested interest in this community. While there 
are many quality non-profits serving Arlington, 
few warrant more appreciation than one that 
supports the men and women who put their 
lives on the line everyday when they go to work. 
I feel Arlington is a very safe community and the 
Police Department works hard to integrate with 
the community. 

People are surprised to know: 
While I had an awesome 42-year career with a 
great company in AT&T, I've had a parallel part-
time career for the past 38 years with our 
company, Fiesta Enterprises Inc., which has been 
a member of the State Fair of Texas' food and 
beverage team for that period of time. When my 
son, Justin, graduated from Southwest Texas 
State University in 2003, he joined me. Our 
company has been instrumental in creating State 
Fair of Texas Big Tex Choice Award winners in 
three  of the past four years, with "Fried Bubble 
Gum," "Fried Thanksgiving Dinner," and this 
year's winner, "Original State Fair Brew - Funnel 
Cake Ale."  It's been a fun ride and we have 
strategic plans for continuing to grow the 
company. 

 

Looking for A Great Christmas Gift? 

Wear it With APD PRIDE!   A few FUN Facts to KNOW … 
 

• This badge was designed in 1947 by an artist with the Thomas Rubber Stamp Co. in Fort Worth. 

• Originally molded from hammered tin, this badge became one of the department’s first official 
badges when  A.B. “Ott” Cribbs was Chief.   

• The  artist who created the APD badge also designed the Fort Worth Police Department badge. 

• After 33 years, this APD badge was officially retired in 1980.   

 
Call 817-459-6424 to purchase your vintage APD T-shirt while they last! 

Proceeds benefit the Arlington Police Foundation 
 
 
 
Call 817-459-6424 

 

Calling all members of the Arlington Police 
Department, Former APD employees, APD 

Retirees and supporters! 

BIG Fun, Good Food,  Silent Auction and live musical 
entertainment featuring the Emerald City Band! 

  

 

Purchase the vintage APD T-shirt 
for that special someone on your 

holiday shopping list. 

NOW ONLY $20! 

 

 

 

http://www.arlingtonpolicefoundation/

